A Trip to Hawaii

Story By: Judie Eberhardt

Annie had always loved the state of Hawaii. She read many books about Hawaii and studied Hawaii in school. What she liked most was the pretty beaches and warm weather. She had asked her mom if they could ever go to Hawaii for their family vacation. "I don't know," said mom. "Hawaii is far away, and the trip would cost a lot of money." "Maybe some day we'll get there," laughed mom. Annie was thinking she could start saving her birthday, Christmas, and allowance money for the trip. That will take forever, she thought to herself.

Annie went to school the next day. She went to the library to find some more books about Hawaii with her friend Mandy. She found a travel magazine that had an entry form to fill out to win a prize. "Oh my gosh!" she said to her



friend Mandy. "Look what the prize is, a trip to Hawaii!" "Do you think Miss Brown will let me take this entry form to fill out?" she asked Mandy. "I don't see why not," said Mandy. Miss Brown told Annie she could take the magazine home and fill out the form. Annie was so excited about a chance to win a trip to Hawaii. The trip was for one week and included two other people that could also go on the trip.

That night, Annie filled out all the information on the entry form and walked down to the corner mailbox. "I sure hope Annie isn't too disappointed when she doesn't win," she said to Annie's dad. "You know how many people enter contests."

A few weeks went by, and Annie's mom got a call from the travel company, Leisure Time. They asked for Annie, but she was still at school. Annie's mom talked to them and couldn't believe it. Annie's entry form was picked, and she won the trip to Hawaii. Annie's mom couldn't wait for Annie to get home and share the good news with her. "WOW!!" yelled Annie as her mom told her about the trip to Hawaii she had won. "I just can't believe they pulled my card out of all the people that entered," said Annie. "Well, you are finally going to get your dream of going to Hawaii," said Annie's mom. "I better start packing," laughed Annie.

A Trip to Hawaii

Story By: Judie Eberhardt

Use the information in the story to answer the questions below.

- 1. What state was Annie's favorite?
 - A. Florida
 - B. Texas
 - C. New York
 - D. Hawaii
- 2. Who was Annie's friend?
 - A. Jane
 - B. Molly
 - C. Mandy
 - D. Michelle
- 3. How did Annie enter the contest?
 - A. She filled out an entry form.
 - B. She called in on a radio show.
 - C. She entered a contest on the internet.
 - D. Her teacher entered her into a contest through school.
- 4. Where was Annie when she won the contest?
 - A. At home
 - B. At school
 - C. At her friend's house
 - D. None of the above
- 5. What word would you use to describe Annie at the end of the story?
 - A. Sad
 - B. Lonely
 - C. Mad
 - D. Happy

| Name: | Score: | |
|-------|------------|--|
| • | | |

Teacher: _____ Date: _____



















| A 1 | |
|--------|---|
| Name:_ | * |

CCSS 2.L.4.d Use knowledge of the meaning of individual words to predict.....

Compound Words

| 00 | Directions: | Find the compound words in the problems below. | | | |
|----|-------------|--|------------|--|--|
| | sidewalk | unhappy | boarding | | |
| | \bigcirc | | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | family | because | backpack | | |
| | \circ | \circ | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | complete | bedroom | preschool | | |
| | \circ | | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | explain | rainbow | friendly | | |
| | \circ | | \bigcirc | | |
| | | , | | | |
| | anything | we'll | tallest | | |
| | \circ | | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | isn't | better | campfire | | |
| | \circ | | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | although | afternoon | mother | | |
| | \circ | | \circ | | |
| | | | | | |
| | sunflower | fallen | reading | | |
| | \circ | | \bigcirc | | |